
   Have you or your child been
transferred to this hospital from

your local district general hospital? 
 





 We would love to hear about your experience
through our survey for patients and families!

 This will help us understand how we can improve the services that are
provided to children and young people across South London, Surrey, Sussex

and Kent.



The survey is anonymous and confidential. It will only take you a few minutes
to complete. Please note if you were transferred by the South Thames

Retrieval Service (STRS) we would ask that you fill in their feedback form.



Thank you for your help!



Scan this QR
code using

your
smartphone
or tablet or

visit this
link

How do I access the questionnaire???

https://tally
.so/r/wzlG0

m




Please note this survey needs to opened on Google Chrome

https://tally.so/r/wzlG0m

